
Hempstead Union Free School 
District Plans to Re-Open 

Following COVID-19 Closures 

 
We would like to invite community members to 
participate in our plans to reopen the schools.  If 

you are interested in joining our task force, please 
email: 

James Clark – Assistant Superintendent 

jclark@hempsteadschools.org 
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